
 

April 17
th

 through May 17
th

, 2017 
Please help Daisy Girl Scout Troop 6926 

collect new and used books for all ages 

to fill Oradell’s first Little Free Library 

in memory of Marilyn Youakim. 

 

Books can be dropped off at the following locations: 

19 Windsor Road (front porch) 

823 Woodland Avenue (front porch) 

Church of the Annunciation (Center Street Entrance) 

Borough Hall (Back Entrance) 

Oradell Public School (Main Entrance) 

 

It takes a pencil to write a story, a book to open minds, and 

a small donation to make a difference. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions? Please call Amanda Lozano at 201-321-3863 or e-mail to alozano1020@gmail.com 


